
TEGSA is organizing 

A trip to Niagara 

Fallsview Casino 

On Saturday, May 28, 2016 

Leaving Commander Recreation Centre at 9 a.m. sharp 

(Please aim to be there by 8.45 at the latest) 

140 Commander Blvd, Scarborough, Ontario, M1S 3H7 

The bus will accommodate 56 people and will be on a first come first served basis. 

Details are as follows: 

We will charge each TEGSA member $10 prior to the trip and $5 will be refunded once you are 

on the bus.  The minimum stay required by the Casino is 5 hours so we will probably be back at 

Commander between 5 and 6 p.m.    We have received permission for your cars to be parked at 

Commander Recreation Centre. 

We will also provide you with snacks and water.    

You will also receive a $10 incentive in slot money once you get to the Casino.   The Casino will 

be monitoring our participation in order to receive the same benefits in the future so this trip 

should be taken by those who enjoy participating in the Casino activities. If we do not get 

enough TEGSA members, we will open it to non-members who must be 19 years or older.   

All persons taking this trip will be required to carry a Government issued valid photo identity.   

Please e-mail Violet Monteiro at:  monteiros1987@gmail.com  with your names and your 

contact Telephone numbers (preferably your cell number to contact you in case you are not at the 

bus at the required time). 

If you do not wish to receive further communication from TEGSA, please email Carol Fernandes at …. 

SSUSEGAD@GMAIL.COM 
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